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Burney Water District
Board of Director's Public Relations Standing Committee Meeting

June 15th,2022

Clll ro OnunR aNo Roll Cnll

PRnsBNt: Directors Britta Rogers, David Barry and District Manager David Zevely.

AnsrNr: None.

Cnll To Ononn: Director Barry called the meeting to order at3:72 p.m.

PusI,rc Sps,{rnRs:

None.

2.

4.

Discuss District Newsletter for Second Quarter: District Manager David Zevely showed
the Committee the progress made on the second quarter newsletter. He received a request
after the first newsletter went out from a customer that they would like to see some
information regarding water conservation. He informed the committee he would email them
water conservation information and requested that they look through conservation information
and reply with tips they think are relevant for our area.

Discuss Furry Friends Playground Progress: District Manager David Zevely summarized
the plans for the Furry Friends Playground. They discussed that the most important part of the
project is to complete the appropriate fence and entries with the awarded grant funds. They
discussed having volunteers help with the park and to raise money through donations for
completing the park. David was directed to contact PACE Engineering regarding the funding
and discuss the building of a fence and to send the updated dog park plans to the Committee
Members.

Review Future Agenda ltems and Summarize Board Direction: Update on Furry Friends
Playground and Draft of Third Quarter Newsletter. Next Public Relations Standing
Committee Meeting is scheduled for August 17th, 2022 at3:00 p.m.

6. Adjournment: Director Barry called for adjournment at 4:02 p.m.
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